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All 5th and 6th grade students are invited to join the
Chesterfield Elementary School Chorus!

Each 6-day cycle, students in the chorus will receive a 30 minute small group lesson.  A schedule will be provided so students can plan accordingly with their classroom teachers.  As we approach performances, the small group lessons will turn into larger sectionals and full group rehearsals, rehearsing more frequently and for longer lengths of time.  All rehearsals take place during the school day.  Performances may include Family Arts Night, in-school concerts, musical contributions to student assemblies, and BOE meetings.

If your student is interested in being a member of the chorus, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to Ms. O’Brien by September 16th. 

Jennifer O’Brien
jobrien@chesterfieldschool.com

******************************************************************************

ATTN: MS. O’BRIEN

Student Name ______________________________________Grade/Class ______
Parent Name ________________________________________________________
Parent Phone __________________Parent E-Mail __________________________

I give my permission for my child to participate in the 2024-2025 choral program in full capacity, including weekly lessons, home practice, chorus rehearsals, and performances.  I acknowledge that my child will receive a grade in the areas of behavior, participation, and musical growth.  I support the expectation of my child to be a well-behaved, hard-working singer.  I understand that being a member is a year-long commitment, as each singer plays an important role in our group.  

Parent Signature _________________________________________Date ________
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